
Follow someone on
social media who

speaks your language 

Learn a new greeting
and share it on social

media

Learn the traditional
name/s of the place

you live. Share on
social media

Try a traditional food.
Share a photo on

social media

Try using an
Indigenous language

learning app

Listen to an
Indigenous language
program on the radio

For one full day, use
your language to

greet people & say
thank you (in person

and texts/emails)

Get active: explore a
landmark & learn its

traditional name. Take
a picture of yourself

there

Learn and share the
Indigenous names of

3 or more animals
used in traditional

foods

Learn 3 or more words
to describe yourself in

your Indigenous
language

Listen to an elder tell a
story in your

Indigenous language

Learn how to ask
someone how they

are doing and how to
respond




Learn the traditional
names and uses of at
least 2 plants in your
community. Share on

social media

Use an app or another
source to find 10

useful words in your
language

Read a short story or 
 watch a short

film/video in your
language

Learn at least one
family relationship

term in your language
(mother, son, uncle,

cousin...)

Learn the traditional
name of the lake, river

or ocean closest to
you

Learn and share the
words for 5 or more

items commonly
found in a kitchen

Post a message on
social media in your

Indigenous language

Listen to music in your
language.  Sing along

with the chorus &
share if you dare!

Learn to introduce
yourself: your name,
who your family is,

where they are from &
where you live now

Learn and share the
names of 3 or more
traditional activities

Make a dish using a
recipe in your

language. Share on
social media

Share your favourite
Indigenous language
resources on social

media

B I N G O

I n d i g e n o u s  L a n g u a g e s  M o n t h  2 0 2 3  A d u l t  G a m e  C a r d



*Your Indigenous language can be the Indigenous language your family speaks or the language spoken in the community where you live.*



Visit https://www.nwtliteracy.ca/indigenous-languages-month to learn about prizes and find links to language resources



Name: _________________________ Community: ___________________ Number of lines completed: _____



Send a photo of your completed card to NWTILM@nwtliteracy.ca by Friday, March 3
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